
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I want to let you know about the “Celebrate Harrington Night” we are 
hosting on Thursday evening May 23rd.  We are dedicating that evening to 
showing how much our community appreciates the teachers and staff at 
Harrington Elementary that do their best to provide a quality and safe 
education for the children of Albion!  Additionally this year we are going to 
honor students that excelled in notable activities by recognizing their 
achievements.  We are inviting local businesses to be part of that day by 
donating gift cards, merchandise, services, or anything that would be a 
blessing to them.  The goal is to give each of them at least $50 value in 
gifts.  Your donation of any amount would be greatly appreciated.  Several 
local businesses have already contributed and are enthusiastic about the 
opportunity.  If you would like to participate please let me know.  You can 
call my cell phone at 517-945-6963.  All the donations need to be in by  

May 9th so we can prepare for this wonderful day.  I want to thank you in 
advance for your support of this years “Celebrate Harrington Night.”  Every 
Participant will receive a window decal to display showing your support for 
teachers in our community. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Rev. Bruce Johnson 

Pastor: Network Family Church  


